
 
A Message from Mr. Day – September 16, 2020 

 
Dear Travis Parents, 
 
When choosing between in-person or virtual instruction for the second six-week grading period (Oct. 19-Dec. 4), 
we know you may need details to make an informed decision. 
 
A starting point for information, and many answers to your questions, can be found in the HISD 2020-2021 
Reopening Plan that can be found here: https://www.houstonisd.org/Reopening. 
 
In the coming days, schools will be receiving additional guidance from HISD on how this will look and be managed 
specific to campus. Many of the details still to be worked out – including if any changes to student-teacher class 
placements are needed – are contingent on the numbers of students we can anticipate serving in both settings. 
 
That’s where your choice(s) selected in the HISD Connect Parent Portal come into play, however, we know you 
may need more information to make your choice … a classic ‘chicken-or-egg’ conundrum we all face together. 
 
As the big picture for Travis Elementary comes into focus, we will share the details with you as soon as possible to 
help you in your decision. 
 
Whether you are engaged with us in-person or virtually, we will continue working hard to provide a safe and 
supportive learning environment. 
 
Sincerely, 
Tom Day, Principal 
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